
 

 

 

 

 

May 26, 1998 

 

Mr. Steve Tyler 

4700 Marigny Street 

New Orleans, Louisiana 70122  

 

Re: Deed of gift to the John F. Kennedy Assassination Records Collection at the National 

Archives and Records Administration                                            

       

 

Dear Mr. Tyler: 

 

For your records, enclosed please find one of the two signed Deeds of Gift for the historical materials 

that you have donated to the JFK Collection.   

 

Thank you again for your time and your donation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Laura Denk 

 

 

Enclosure 


